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‘Wow of the Week: A huge congratulations to the Royles Brook football team for lifting the Elliot Cup trophy at a spectacular 

tournament at Fleetwood Town’s Highbury Stadium yesterday. In glorious sunshine, Alex, Annie, Archie, Elliot, Frankie, Finlay, 

Freddie, Harry, Jackson and Leighton all represented school magnificently in what must be the football team’s best achievement in 

decades. After a thrilling 4-0 victory against Northfold, we went into the final against Shakespeare. It was a nail-biting game where 

we went 1-0 up just before half time. However, Shakespeare equalised just before the end which took us to a dramatic            

penalty shootout. Elliot stepped up with the winning kick which meant we could finally celebrate lifting the trophy.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

w/c 12.05.25 – Y6 SATS Week 

15.05.25 @ 16:00 – 18:00 – Reception 2025 New Starters Induction Evening  

20.05.25 – Sports Day 

09:15 – 10:00 – Ash & Elm    10:15 – 11:15 – Hazel, Juniper & Linden 

11:30 – 12:30 – Maple, Oak & Poplar  14:00 – 15:00 – Rowan, Sycamore & Willow 

22.05.25 @ 09:30 – 11:30 – Nursery Stay and Play Session 

23.05.25 @ 15:15 – School Closes for Half Term 

02.06.25 & 03.06.25 – INSET – School Closed 

04.06.25 @ 08:45 – School Re-Opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Ellie 

Elm – Melisa 

Hazel – Rupert 

Juniper – Bobby 

Linden – Elva 

Maple – James 

Oak – Skye 

Poplar – Emily 

Rowan – Oliver 

Sycamore – Erin 

Willow – Isabelle 

 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – William 

Elm – Lucas 

Hazel – Eli 

Juniper – Gracie 

Linden – Mateo 

Maple – Ada-Grace 

Oak – Sophia 

Poplar – Drew 

Rowan – Tiarna-Mae 

Sycamore – Layla 

Willow – Billy 

 

 

 

Do you know anyone due to start school in September 2025? We do have a small number of 

places still available. Please encourage any potential new starters to contact the school office 

for further details.  

We have had a number of neighbours contact us to say their driveways have been blocked at 

drop off/pick up times. A polite reminder, please park in a courteous manner on the roads 

surrounding school and be mindful of our neighbours.  

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child comes to school with sun cream 

applied, a sun hat and a water bottle.  

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also 

be found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 28.04.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

28.04.25 

Ash 98.57% 95.73% 7 

Elm 99.55% 94.16% 7 

Hazel 94.07% 94.68% 7 

Juniper 95.20% 96.40% 5 

Linden 99.20% 95.87% 2 

Maple 97.33% 96.24% 4 

Oak 98.15% 95.48% 3 

Poplar 98.62% 95.05% 1 

Rowan 98.33% 96.04% 5 

Sycamore 95.36% 93.85% 15 

Willow 96.67% 94.37% 3 

Total 

 

97.31% 95.27% 59 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk

